
Henson Polocrosse France is organising a friendly European
Championship on the Week-end of the 14-15th July at the
Henson Riding Centre in France open to all polocrosse 

playing teams that wish to attend.

Friendly European
Championship 
14-15th July
Henson Riding Centre
France

Horses are available and will be lent for the two day s .
Accomodation will be a self-catering camping ground, though
numerous hotels and bungalows can also be rented out nearby.
If you wish to participate please contact us and fill out the form.
Info on: http://hensonpolocrosse.free.fr & www.henson.fr
www.somme-tourisme.com & marcanterrasearanch.com
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name of the team:

n° players attending:

name of person in charge:

tél number:

address:

day/time arriving:

day/time leaving:

There will be a nominal fee of around 20 euros per person for organising the Week-end.
The estimated schedule is :
Saturday morning meeting to get acquainted and distribute horses (3 per team)
Saturday afternoon outdoor trail ride and polocrosse training on the beach,
expect a saturday night party out on the beach or at the riding centre.
Sunday morning begining of championship play, lunch break and resume play til 5pm.
Sunday will also be a Henson breed event at the riding centre with numerous other activi-
ties such as circus demos, vaulting, etc.and presentation of the year’s foals and fillies.

Friendly European
Championship 
14-15th July
Henson Riding Centre
France

Participation Form
Fill it out and send it back  to us via email or post: francepolocrosse@free.fr 
or Barbara Bureau, 6 rue auberge pont plimont, 80860 Ponthoile, France


